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A real delight to work
with. This is the first app
that has made it possible
for me to mix with my
"regular" set of effects
and take a step back to
dial in and listen to the
mix, with all the
appropriate controls, on
the screen instead of my
speaker(s). With a few
tweaks, I can now dial in
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and listen to my mix and
tweak it on the fly. Using
the controls within the app
(or my Ipad) is simply a
pleasure to mix with and
the mixer is extremely
responsive, just like the
real thing! It is so much
fun to hear my mix
"breathe". This is the best
way I can describe it. The
sound is alive. A joy.
Thank you for making this
app! Admirable Addition
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I've been using LogMics
since version 1.2 and I
can't rave enough about
this app. It's like having
a set of Harrison 32C knobs
with each knob being a
dedicated EQ band. In my
case, I have the Urei U82
plugged into my PS Audio
Stereo Pre/DSP, and I can
use all the knobs on the
front panel and dial in my
mix using the app. I've not
been able to achieve the
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same thing before using the
app, but with it, I've
finally been able to listen
to my mix in the same way I
would while mixing on the
Harrison 32C. Some key
features: Built-in gating.
A battery life indicator.
The ability to mute all the
knobs. I've been running
the MixBus 32C app on my
phone for several months
now, and I can't recommend
it enough. I plan on
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continuing to use this app
as I plan to add more U82s
and other Stereo Pre/DSPs
to my rig. My only beef
with the app is that it has
a small bezel, and the
front panel is touchenabled, so you have to
manually zoom in and out to
hear different parts of the
audio. I wish there was
some sort of auto-zoom that
would scale the interface
so you can see everything
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on the screen at the same
time. I don't intend on
ever selling my Urei U82,
but I've been evaluating
another Stereo Pre/DSP
which offers similar
features to the U82, with
more channels, etc. But for
now, I use
Mixbus32C Torrent (Activation Code)

* CONSOLE features analog
and digital signal paths. *
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TRUE ANALOG for analog
signal paths as well as
switching circuit. * SPEED
CONTROL knob to adjust LED
monitor and sound frequency
simultaneously. * HEADPHONE
MUTE button on the front
panel. * REGISTER CONTENT
switch set to 1/8 Tones in
order to store different
settings for different
applications. * Four sets
of each filter and effect
section * Maximum 16
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programmable preset banks
(up to 4 banks in 1/16
Tones) * 6-Band digital
equalizer * Programmable
voltage controlled filters.
* Volume control and
leveling for monitor and
line outputs. * 8x32 output
sockets (4 outputs
dedicated to outputs and 4
outputs shared by different
inputs) * Input mux. * 1/8
Tones setting. * Console
features filter and effect
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sections from the original
Harrison console. * High
fidelity digital sound
engine * All functions are
optimized for the most
common studio scenarios. *
DDDD functionality
including bank in/out,
change of contents and
mixing. * MIDI control
using internal COMPORT. *
Step function (left/right).
* RESISTORS, CAPACITORS,
TRANSISTORS WITH ON/OFF
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CONTROL. * TRIP-TRACKING
and BPM reading function. *
1/4-Tones switchable (for
x2/4/8) with 6 sets. * USB
MIDI output. * 1/16 Tones
switchable (for x2/4/8)
with 6 sets. * Programmable
recall bank buttons. *
Sound selection via
keyboard navigation. *
8-Bank RIFF FILES included
(4 IN1/4 IN2/4 IN3/4 IN4/4
IN5/4 IN6/4 IN7/4 IN8). *
User Defined File(s) (up to
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16). * Song start and stop
buttons. * Built-in
tutorial and help. * Manual
included. * USB powered.
The 32C is the legendary
analog console invented in
the mid-1950s by Harrison.
It was first created for
use in the Les Paul Studio
at The Beatles’ Twickenham
Studio and it eventually
evolved into one of the
most influential audio
consoles in modern music
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recording history. Harrison
used the 32C in all of his
legendary studio recordings
between 1963 and 1966,
particularly in his “White
Album” period 1d6a3396d6
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The Harrison 32C was the
world’s first allelectronic mixing console.
In addition to all of its
unique features and builtin, presetable EQ
(Equalization), it is noted
for its use of the master
volume control as a high
pass filter for the active
processing, thus allowing
the mixing of two audio
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signals without the normal
need of a pre-amplifier,
while maintaining the
balance point of the master
volume for equalizing the
two signals. The classic,
four band sweepable,
parametric equalizer,
complete with fixed band,
low-pass, band-pass and
high-pass filters, with
slew rate control and input
and output gain controls,
was the icing on the cake.
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Having a wide variety of
real world presets, all
based on the original
hardware, the unit is
easily and effectively a
second, third, or fourth
track while mixing.
Mixbus32C Pre-Amp, Line and
Mono Input/Outputs
Mixbus32C offers 2×4 inch
outs, both being mono-tobalanced XLR, with an
option to use a pair of
balanced inputs, or two
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unbalanced ones. Further,
Mixbus32C can also operate
from a balanced line input
and an unbalanced line
output, an XLR mic input,
and one dedicated mono mic
output, with an option to
have a mono output. In
order to provide the best
overall performance,
Mixbus32C accepts the input
signal, as well as its
internal dither and ramp
processes, up to 24 bit/192
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kHz. The interface offers
2× 8-pin XLR connectors,
labeled A and B, so in
essence you can plug in 2
sets of XLR, 1 on each
side. Mixbus32C provides an
output signal as well. A
fully regulated,
unbalanced, 44.1/48K input
is made available, and the
internal output is 1/4
inch. The internal signal
processing is 44.1/48K as
well. The hardware encoder
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is 24-bit, 96 kHz.
Mixbus32C is true to the
original 32C, offering the
same, original controls,
layout. The 32C is like a
box of rock stars, inside.
When the author worked in
production in the early
days of mixers, the 32C,
and, for that matter, the
32F, were the only options.
While it was easy enough to
mix with just a few
controls, it was not
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What's New in the Mixbus32C?

32C-inspired Control Layout
Virtual 32C Mixer True
Analog Equalization Filter
Sections Resistor Models
Capacitor Models Tube
Models Push-to-play
controls 16-bit resolution
44.1/48-kHz format Android
app for control surface 32Clike Layout The Mixbus32C
has a traditional control
layout that uses the
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familiar functions of the
32C mixer, but thanks to
the digital revolution,
many of the features on the
32C have been converted to
simpler digital
equivalents. Apart from a
switchable gain control,
the Mixbus32C offers a 32Clike 32-function rotary
selector, as well as a
cross fader, pan control,
volume control, and a
16/24-bit stereo mixer with
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separate level controls for
headphones, left and right.
Behind the panel, the
Mixbus32C provides a
virtually identical mixer
to the original, with four
main sections, a stereo
input, stereo output, mono
output, and a stereo
auxiliary input. As in the
original, a dedicated
64-position rotary encoder
is located in the center of
the front panel. The front
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panel also houses a LCD
screen that displays the
active function of the
mixer and the mute and solo
status for each channel.
True Analog Equalization
Analog audio is an
essential part of all great
mixes, but with digital, we
often hear the limitations
that the format offers. The
classic approach to dealing
with these limitations is
that of using an EQ, which
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can be placed in front of
the speakers, or after the
mixing stage. However,
there are a number of
situations where digital
won’t cut it, and placing
an EQ on the console or on
the mixing stage is not
always the best approach.
This is especially the case
for console mixers, where
the output of the console
is always in-room, and
where the EQ doesn’t result
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in the audio being played
back in a different room,
but perhaps in a different
one. The Mixbus32C provides
a dedicated “True Analog
Equalizer” button, which
will enable the EQ section,
coupled with a dedicated
32C-style equalizer, with a
high-pass and low-pass
filters. The section also
offers a dedicated EQ
section, with a parametric
equalizer that offers three
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bands (plus a boost
control), as well as a band
switch for low, mid, and
high, with a separate boost
control for each band.
Filter Sections A great
part of the classic
hardware mixers are the
filter sections, which can
be used for a number of
tasks, including the
correction of the audio
sound, the addition of
compression, and the
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addition of effects. In a
similar fashion to the
filter sections on the 32C
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System Requirements:

Minimum system
requirements: Windows®
2000, Windows® XP, or
Windows® Vista 2 GHz or
faster processor 256MB of
RAM 50MB of available hard
disk space DirectX® 8.0
graphics card with Shader
Model 3.0 support
Recommended system
requirements: Windows® 7
512MB of RAM DirectX® 9.0
28 / 29

graphics card with Shader
Model 4.0 support
Additional system
requirements
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